Faculty Development Committee
April 28, 2009
Present: Kate Cleland-Sipfle, Bill Elliott (chair), Daniel Kim, Paul Steinle (ex-officio), and Dan Wilson
1. Approval of Minutes 
The Faculty Development Committee (FDC) approved the minutes of February 26, 2009.
2. President’s Mini-Grant Program
The FDC received six applications for the summer 2009 President’s Mini-Grant Program.  The total funding request is $7,594; a total of $7,324 is available for summer 2009 funding.  FDC members evaluated each of the proposals in four categories (each category is worth 3 points) for a maximum score of 12 points.  Prior to the FDC meeting, four committee members submitted their evaluation scores, which were tallied, providing a maximum score of 48 points.  The FDC established that scores of 36 to 48 corresponded to “strong”, 24 to 35 “moderate”, and less than 23 were “inappropriate” applications.  The evaluation scores for each application are provided in the attached table.  The FDC recommends funding all “strong” proposals at requested levels, and to fund “moderate” proposals at a slightly reduced funding level than requested by the faculty members.  This allocates all of the remaining $7,324 for the summer 2009 allocation.  These recommendations will be presented to the President and Provost by the FDC chair; final funding decisions will be made by the President and Provost. 
3. Faculty Director of Center for Teaching and Learning

The FDC reviewed the position description for the proposed faculty director of Center for Teaching and Learning.  The Faculty Director will serve as an ex-officio member of the Faculty Development Committee to solidify a better working relationship with faculty members and identify appropriate areas of funding to achieve the goals of the Center for Teaching and Learning.  The FDC approved the position description provided by Associate Provost Paul Steinle.
4. Other
The next FDC meeting will be scheduled for May 2009 to review the first solicitation for Carpenter II funding for the 2009-2010 academic year.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Elliott, Chair
[image: image1.emf]Applicant Name

Students Total Total Rank Eval. Amount

Last Name (Dept) (#)

Expenses Requested

S, M, I

Score Awarded

Lynn Ackler (Computer Science)

2 2,200.00 $                 1,500.00 $               M

35

1,400.00 $              

David Carter (Criminology)

1 2,174.00 $                 1,500.00 $               S

44

1,500.00 $              

Jad D'Allura (ES-Geology)

2 582.00 $                    582.00 $                  S

43

582.00 $                 

Stephen Frazier (Art)

2 1,090.00 $                 1,090.00 $               M

31.5

920.00 $                 

P. Kyle/D. West (Native Studies)

1 1,704.69 $                 1,500.00 $               S

44.5

1,500.00 $              

Steven Petrovic (Chemistry)

2 1,421.73 $                 1,422.00 $               S

39

1,422.00 $              

Totals 9,172.42 $                 7,594.00 $               7,324.00 $              

S = Strong

Mini-Grant funds available*:

M = Moderate

Amount remaining: I = Inappropriate

*remaining allocation for summer 2009

 President's Mini-Grant Program, Summer 2009

7,324.00 $                                   

- $                                            


